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th

, 2016 

RE: PCN # - Obsolete 59020/59021 series sensitivity –T option  

 

To our valued customers, 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you and your customers that, unfortunately, 
we will be making the reed sensor 59020/59021 series sensitivity –T option obsolete effective immediately.  
 
Part numbers affected are as follows: 

 
59020-1-T-02-A 
59020-1-T-03-A 
59020-1-T-02-F 
59020-1-T-02-E 
59021-1-T-02-A 
59021-1-T-02-F 
59021-1-T-02-E 
 
 
Thank you, for your attention on this matter.  
 
Please let us know should you have any further queries.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Will Li 
Global Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
WLi@Littelfuse.com 
 
Max Shi 
Assistant Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
MShi@Littelfuse.com 

 


